To: Victoria Gray; Victoria Gray

Thank you for an incredible conference!

Dear Vicky,

Thank you so much for the amazing Adventures of the Mind conference. I absolutely loved it and consider myself very fortunate to have been able to attend it. It was incredible and I met many extremely interesting people. I am very inspired and feel like this conference has changed my life. Everybody I met at the conference was extremely inspiring and I learned a lot from each and everyone of them. After meeting all these extremely successful people I am really encouraged and have actually started to believe in that the sky is not the limit.

They were all incredible people and I think you are incredible for making this happen!

Thank you once again and I hope I get to be part of such a conference again. I would also love to just volunteer for Adventures of the Mind whenever it happens next.

Thank you!!!

Warm regards,

Riana Shah.